Wollaston Child Care                                                                Center Newsletter
August 2017
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Ryan & Wren 8/03
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Mishka 8/06
Quinton 8/11
Lucas W. 8/14
Janice 8/16
Zachary 8/16
Kowshik 8/17
Timothy 8/17
Jonathan 8/29
Anna 8/30
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Birthdays and good byes are special, at times we celebrate with cake and/or ice-cream! When sharing at the center we do need to be mindful of our friends with allergies when we share these things at the center.  Anything with or processed with NUTS is NEVER allowed in the center. We also have dairy allergies, a good non-dairy alternative to ice cream is sorbet, popsicles or even jello!! Some alternatives to serving cake/cupcakes are fresh fruit or vegetables, Jello-o and the following snacks that are peanut free & safe; Lays Potato Chips (plain only), Cheese Nips, Fritos, Cheetos, Quakers Rice Cakes & Tostitos. While these snacks are yummy and appropriate for special occasions, some are not nutritious enough to be brought in for a regular, daily snack. Also if you would like to send an alternative other than a snack, stickers, pencils or a special book their friends can sign are great ideas! Letting the staff know in advance what you’d like to share would be so helpful. We don’t want to turn your special snack away! Please let a staff member know what you would like to share so we may make sure it is safe for the children.
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We as part of this community want to keep everyone safe and our neighbors happy! There are now NO Parking signs on Weston Ave across from the school. Parking is permitted on our side of the street for 15 minutes. If you need assistance finding a space or help to get your child in the building, please let us know so we can assist you! Thank you for your cooperation with this matter, sorry for the inconvenience it may cause.
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	Come join the WCCC  at the

Quincy August Moon Festival

Sunday, August 20th, 12 to 5pm

Coddington St., Downtown Quincy

Quincy Asian Resources, Inc. (QARI) is proud to partner with the City of Quincy  to host the 2017 August Moon Festival     as Quincy’s Signature Event for the 
Month of August. The August Moon 
Festival is a momentous holiday that celebrates the harvest and the moon as symbols of prosperity, happiness and 
Unity in Asian culture. There will be a petting zoo, rides and food, food, food….there is something for everyone!
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Saying Goodbye to Preschool and Hello to Kindergarten
Towards the end of this month many of our friends will be leaving and heading off to Kindergarten! We will miss you all so much and wish you the best of luck!! Thank you for being a part of the WCCC family and trusting us to care for your children! 
To Help With End-of-the-Year Feelings & To Ease the Move to Kindergarten

• Place a sticker or make a mark on each day of the calendar every day during the last month of school.

• Encourage children to talk about their feelings about preschool ending; talk about your feelings too.

• Draw pictures and/or write good-bye messages for your child’s friends or teachers.

• Offer stress-reducing activities at home such as water play, puppets, or playdough.

• Plan ways to keep in touch with classmates or organize a regular play group.

• Plan playdates with new classmates.

• Read books about starting school, such as Look Out, Kindergarten, Here I Come! by Nancy Carlson; Will I Have a Friend? by Miriam Cohen, and If You Take a Mouse to School, by Laura Numeroff

• Describe the daily routines, including arrival, breakfast, snack, lunch, and bathroom practices.
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